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To: Paula Steele, Common Sense Initiative Office 

From: Sydney King, Director of Stakeholder Relations, MMCP Ohio Department of Commerce 

Date: April 29, 2019  

Subject: Memorandum Of Response 

 

This is a memorandum in response to the review of the Ohio Department of Commerce’s draft rule package 

addressing changes to O.A.C. 3796 specifically amendments to O.A.C. 3796:2-1-06, 3796:2-2-03, 3796:3-2-03, 

3796:4-2-06, 3796:5-2-01, 3796:5-6-01, and new rule O.A.C. 3796:5-6-04.  

Thank you for the comprehensive analysis; concluding that the Common Sense Initiative did not have any 

recommendations and the Ohio Department of Commerce may move forward with filing the rule package to the 

Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review (JCARR). It is the Department’s intention to move forward with 

filing to JCARR soon. 
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